Linda Elmer

From: Michael D'Amato

Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2007 12:32 PM

To: Linda Elmer

Subject: FW: Milwaukee's Sign Ordinance

for file

From: Kent Shy [mailto:kshyone@yahoo.com] Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2007 10:33 AM

To: Michael D'Amato

Subject: Milwaukee's Sign Ordinance

Dear Alderman Michael S. D'Amato:

As a commercial real estate broker for over 25 years, we strive to sell and lease commercial buildings which ultimately positively inpacts the state of the economy of Milwaukee. I urge you to support the Milwaukee Sign Ordinance provision recenntly proposed by the Milwaukee Department of City Development.

Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Kent B. Shy Vice President CECO-Creative Equities Company, Inc. (414) 258-1616

Check out the all-new Yahoo! Mail beta - Fire up a more powerful email and get things done faster.